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Taing, Adam@Waterboards

From: Wes Beninga <wes@mitchellinc.com>

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 10:09 AM

To: Taing, Adam@Waterboards

Subject: RE: Wastewater disposal information for Investigative Order R4-2015-0377

Attachments: Hill well.pdf

Please see attached invoices for the Mitchell Grossu Well. Since I have recently been asked to help with the wells it has 

been a learning experience to say the least. I have attached all of the paper work that I could locate to try and answer 

your questions. If there is something that I need to provide in the future please let me know so that I can try and be 

prepared to get you the information that you need. Thank You for your patience. 

 

 

Wes Beninga 

Project Manager 

Mitchell Land & Improvement Company Inc. 

Cell 949-702-3599 

Office 562-433-1414 

wes@mitchellinc.com 

 

From: Taing, Adam@Waterboards [mailto:Adam.Taing@Waterboards.ca.gov]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 2:54 PM 
To: wes@mitchellinc.com 

Subject: Wastewater disposal information for Investigative Order R4-2015-0377 

 

Mr. Wes Beninga, 

 

Thank you for your response regarding Investigative Order R4-2015-0377. After receiving your response and verifying 

the information on DOGGR’s website, I’ve found the following: 

 

• Mitchell-Grossu Oil Company operates one (1) wells, designated as active. 

• For 2015, Mitchell-Grossu Oil Company produced a cumulative total of 0 (zero) bbls disposed through the 

sanitation district. 

• There are no DOGGR records indicating wastewater injection. 

 

As a follow up to your response, please provide the following for further clarification: 

 

• Permit numbers and the respective sanitation district the wastewater is disposed into for each lease operated. 

• Verify volumes disposed into the sanitation districts. Volumes are provided in the excel spreadsheet attached to 

this email. The volumes were obtained from DOGGR’s database. 

• Provide method for obtaining volumes if different from the numbers obtained from DOGGR (e.g. metered flow 

rates) 

• Any other waste disposition methods that were not previously mentioned (e.g. waste manifest tickets from vac 

truck disposal, 3
rd

 party operators) 

• Verify total amount of wells currently operated by Mitchell-Grossu and associated companies. 

 

 

Please kindly provide a response by April 10
th

, 2016. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
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Thank you, 

 

Adam Taing 

 

Water Resources Control Engineer | UST 

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

320 West 4
th

 Street, Suite 200 

Los Angeles, California 90013 

(213) 576-6752  |  Adam.Taing@waterboards.ca.gov 

 

 

 


